From: Frydland, Judith
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 3:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Simon, Mimi
Subject: FW: Thank you for your time today 

 

Hi Steve,
 
I hope all is well.  I and Mimi Simon, our Director of Public Affairs, went to Pepper Construction Company today for a luncheon at their offices at 643 N. Orleans.  It was an official luncheon where Department of Building issues were discussed with their senior management and us in our official capacities.  We were served salad, pizza, and desert, though we mostly just had salad.  
 
Judy Frydland
Building Commissioner
